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HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
It’s that time of year again… 
 
 
On Wednesday 12th October we are having our annual Harvest Festival. We will have an 
assembly at 10:25 in the school hall and parents are invited to join in with the celebration.  
In this assembly we will be exploring what harvest time is, why we celebrate it and how we can 
help others who may need extra support.  
 
 
We will be collecting food between now and 12th October, which will then be taken to New 
Mills Helping Hands food bank. Any non-perishable food donations will be gratefully received 
and will be displayed in the hall for our Harvest assembly before being taken to the food bank.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your donations and support.  
 
Mrs Tong 
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